Request for Bids 
Town of Woodville 
Town of Woodville will accept bids for complete new structure of a salt shed. The Town Board reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids or accept that bid being most advantageous to the Town of Woodville. Questions on size etc contact Richard Leitner at 920-989-1459, email at woodx3@hotmail.com Send bids to Corey Schmidt at N9255 Brandt St John Rd, Brillion Wi 54110
Sealed bids due May 3rd, 2022 at 5:00pm 
Bid Opening May 4th, 2022 at 7:00 pm at Woodville Town Hall 
Dated April 1st, 2022
Ellen Pattermann, Town Clerk
 
